
Dear Editors: 

Thank you for your advice. I have registered and learned the use of 

RCA.I have modified the article by using the RCA, which is very easy to 

use. I believe the RCA will play an important role in my future writing. I 

have improved other materials, including fund certificate, CARE, 

language certificate along with the manuscript.  

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

[LiuYu，Du Duan ming] 

[Department of Interventional Therapy, Shenzhen Second People’ s 

Hospital, The First Affiliated Hospital of Shenzhen University, Shenzhen, 

518035, China] 

[Phone number：0755-83356952] 

[Fax number：075583356952] 

[Email address：17718133191@163.com] 


